
 

Page 1 

 

TOWN OF SHERMAN 
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

May 3, 2022 
 

Chairman Chase Potter called the May 3, 2022 special board Meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. and stated that the 
meeting had been properly noticed and published. 
 
Those present were Chairman Chase Potter, Board Members, Paul Heifner, Lynn Smith, Clerk/Treasurer 
Ashley Score, and patrolman Terry Ford.   

 
Chase shared the Dunn County bridge inspection contract.  Discussion on which bridges in the Town would 
need inspections and frequency of inspections.  Paul made the motion to approve the Dunn County Bridge 
inspection contract for bridges listed, 2nd by Lynn. Motion passed.  
 
Motion to adjourn the May 3rd special meeting made by Paul, 2nd by Chase.  Motion passed.   

 
Meeting adjourned at 9:20am.   
 
Submitted by: Ashley Score, Clerk/Treasurer, Town of Sherman 


